
St Bridget’s Catholic Primary School        Weekly Newsletter              Friday 21st May 2021 

 

Happy Friday!  

Thank you to all of our amazing children who 
participated in ‘Walk to School Week’- even 
though the weather this week hasn’t been the 
best!  

Notice for Nursery Children Only: 

On Wednesday 26th May 2021, it is Pirate Day in 
Nursery! Please can all Nursery children come 
dressed in pirate themed clothes? Contact Mrs 
Palmer via Class Dojo with any questions/ 
queries! 

Quote of the Week! 

“No act of kindness, no matter how small, is 
ever wasted.” – Aesop 

 

Important Notices: 
 
Half Term  
Please note that we break up on Friday 28th 
May 2021 at normal finishing times, for Half 
Term. We expect all children to be back at 
school on Monday 7th June 2021 to kick start 
the last summer term! 
 
Class Photographs  
Date for your diary: 
The school photographer will be visiting our 
school on Wednesday 16th June to take class 
photographs. Full uniform essential, regardless 
if your child has PE on that day.  
 

How to stay in contact with us and keep 
informed on what’s going on in school:  

School office: 01946 820320 

Email: admin@st-bridgets-pri.cumbria.sch.uk 

Via or Facebook page or our website                 

https://www.st-bridgets-pri.cumbria.sch.uk/ 

 

Opening/Closing Times   

Nursery: 8.45am – 3.15pm 

Reception, Years 1 and 2: 8.45am -2.45pm 

Years 3, 4, 5 and 6: 8.50am – 3.00pm 

STARS OF THE WEEK! 

NURSERY: Patrick Hayes & Lachlan Brown 

RECEPTION: Eliza Pooley 

YEAR 1: Lilly Fleming 

YEAR 2: Kayden White 

YEAR 3: Caiden Nicholson 

YEAR 4: Freya Barclay 

YEAR 5: Charley Wilson 

YEAR 6: Maizey Roberts 

WELL DONE EVERYONE! 

 

Uniform Orders:  

Deadline for uniform orders for September 2021 
is June 21st. Please order uniform directly from 
One Identity.  

Please follow the link below: 

https://www.oneidentity.co.uk/st-bridgets-
egremont/ 

 

 

Please remember to keep the office informed of 
any changes in medical conditions, emergency 
contact numbers & email addresses via the 
school email address.  
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